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Friday 26™ April 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Glasgow University will kindly be running CS! workshops for all Primary 6 classes
next week. Throughout the practical sessions, pupils will be learning about the
processes and applications used during a Crime Scene Investigation. They will be
applying the knowledge and skills that they have learned as well as putting their
problem solving and analytical skills to the test!

Workshop Dates and Times:

P6B & P6C — Wednesday 2™ May 2018
PGA & P6D — Thursday 3" May 2018

The workshops will run from 09.15 — 10.45am and 13.30 — 14.45

Kind regards,

The P& Team



